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It is hard to believe that we have now reached the end of the Spring term. This week we have taken the time to reflect on 

the journey we have all been on together so far this year and all the wonderful progress that has been made across all 

aspects of school life. This week has also seen the school library being completely overhauled with hundreds of new books 

being added for all of the children to enjoy (you will hear more about this very soon). 

This week has also seen two classes on trips, one to Butser Ancient Farm and the other to Birdworld. Both classes were the 

most wonderful ambassadors for the school. We have received very high praise in the form of feedback from a number of 

sources. Well done everyone! 

I would like to wish you all a restful Easter and look forward to seeing you back at school on Monday 25th April 2022. 

Mr Tidey, Headteacher.  

Diary Dates 

8.4.22 Inset Day 

11.4.22 - 22.4.22 Easter 

Holiday 

28.4.22 Beacon Brass band 

Trip to European Brass band 

Festival in Birmingham 

29.4.22 Torberry begin 

Forest School 

2.5.22  Bank Holiday Monday 

3.5.22  Inset Day 

9.5.22 Year 6 SATS week 

September 2022 

1.9.22 Inset Day 

2.9.22 Inset Day 

5.9.22 Start of Autumn Term 

 

 

Beacon Brass Band – European Brass Band Festival 

Very excitingly, on April 28th the Harting School Beacon Brass 

Band will be travelling to Birmingham to perform on the outdoor 

stage at the European Brass Band Festival. This is something that 

all of the children and staff are incredibly excited about. We 

cannot wait to see them representing Harting at what is such a 

prestigious event!   

Butser Ancient Farm 

Birdworld 


